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Wandering Weatherford Will Provide
New SWOSU Students a Glimpse of the
Area
08.12.2011

 
Candace Sutton, Lauren Wilson and Emily Smith are ready to showcase the City of
Weatherford on the Wandering Weatherford bus tour this Monday, August 15, at 1 p.m. 
All students are welcome but need to reserve a seat by calling 580.774.3233.

Wandering Weatherford will allow new students at Southwestern Oklahoma State
University to take a bus tour and learn more about the Weatherford area.

The New Student Orientation Office is hosting this new event this year on Monday,
August 15, at 1 p.m. Jena Skarda of the NSO office said the bus tour will last about one
hour.

Food, fun and shopping areas will be highlighted as well as out-of-the-way places like
the SWOSU Athletic Complex, Crowder Lake University Park, Rader Park and other
local businesses and agencies.

Wandering Weatherford is open to all students.  The buses will depart from the Clock
Tower near the Memorial Student Center. Seats are limited so call 580.774.3233 to
reserve a spot.


